Sunday
1 February 1982

Dear Jean,

Thanks so much for writing and asking me to take
part in this celebration.

Please keep me informed of the Fellowship and the
Convocation. I am truly interested.

We now have three faculty members in our accompanying
division and we are totally independent of the piano,
voice, and all other departments. I am convinced

it is the only way to make it work. I hear too many
times of the accompanying department failing because
it is run by the piano department, etc.

Much good luck to you with yours.

Sincerely, ({/ \

Urbapa, I11inois 61801
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